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May 6, 2022

In reference to the communication sent by Jairoh Nicolas Taracina, researcher from Buenavista
Quezon, this advisory is issued for the information of all Public Schools District Supervisors,
Elementary and Secondary School Heads, educators and research enthusiasts.

A STUDY ON CONTINUING THE DISTANCE LEARNING MODALITY OF GRADUATE
STUDIES IN THE POST COVID PHILIPPINES

Mr. Jairoh Nicolas Taracina, together with his co-researchers, are currently working on the

research entitled, A Study on Continuing the Distance Learning Modality of Graduate Studies in the ‘
Post Covid Philippine. The researchers invite teachers of DepEd Quezon who are currently and |

previously enrolled in graduate studies to take part in answering the research tool provided in the

attached communication.

I

Participation shall be on voluntary basis and subjected to no-disruption-of-classes policy |
stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-
on-Task and ensuring compliance therewith. Participants are also advised to strictly follow and

observe the IATF guidelines on safety and health protocols.

Kindly see the attached communication for further info. y
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18 April 2022

ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR., EdD
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd SDO of Quezon Province
Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan,
Pagbilao, Quezon

Good day, Sir.

I'am Jairoh Nicolas Taracina, a DepEd Buenavista, SDO Quezon is representing our group in a research
undertaking entitied, A Study on Continuing the Distance Learning Modality of Graduate Studies in
the Post Covid Philippines. As one of the authors from all over the country, we are trying to cover as
many graduate student respondents as possible in our archipelago. Thus, we are requesting your good
office for permission to conduct the study to the teachers or students under your command who currently
or previously enrolled in graduate studies.

Our research is not funded or endorsed by any government or private institution thus our only aim is to raise
the awareness about the researched topic and be available to a larger research community. We only rely
on the goodwill of schools and those who will participate and share their time to answer the short
questionnaire we drafted.

Should you decide to approve this request, | attached here the link which you can share to all teachers /
graduate students under your direct command. Please click here to view the questionnaire or visit this link
tiny.ccigssurvey or scan the code below.

Signed,

Jairoh Nicolas Taracina
Teacher I/BNHS
f
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